
Sunday May 1, 2022Called to be Servants of Christ in  Our Community

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend Niagara UM today! If you have any
questions or would like to learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Center desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Called to be Servants of Christ in  Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome                                                                                           John Tiessen

Children's Moment                                                                    Ellery Rauwerda

Scripture                                     Luke 10:25-37

Sermon                                    "Going my way?"                           Daniel Janzen

Benediction

Closing Song                               

  

Worship Service at 10:00 am



July 10, 2022



We will be having a worship visit exchange with Bethany Mennonite Church in August!
On Aug. 7th., Bethany is inviting us to worship with them at 10:00 a.m., 572 East-West Line.

On Aug. 21st., we are inviting them to come worship with us.
We look forward to reconnecting with our faith friends down the road!

Worship Service Exchange This Summer

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/


Within Red Brick Church ...
Prayer Time
Missed the July Prayer Time, but would like to engage with others in prayer? Copies
of the prayer guide for this month are available at the Welcome Desk. The next
Prayer Time will be August 2, from 6-7:00 p.m. All are welcome!

Vacations
Pastor Daniel Janzen will be on vacation from July 11 to 31. If you have an urgent
Pastoral need please contact our Pastoral Team, Renate Dau Klaassen or Chris
Hutton.

Our Community and Beyond ...
Russlaender 100: Memories of Migration Tour
2023 marks the 100th anniversary of the first arrival of Russian Mennonites in
Canada in the 1920s. This group is often referred to as the “Russlaender”. A
collaborative effort among the national and provincial Mennonite historical
societies and TourMagination, this cross-Canada train tour will re-enact the historic
migration of 21,000 Russlaender Mennonites between 1923 and 1930. The tour
celebrates the faith of these newcomers, memorializes the hardships and
challenges of resettlement, and acknowledges race and displacement in Canadian
history.  Starting in Quebec, going through Ontario and the prairie provinces and
ending in Abbotsford, BC, the tour is offered in three sections. Join up for one, two
or all three. For more information, please refer to the attached brochure or visit the
TourMagination website at:
https://tourmagination.com/tour/cross-canada-russlaender-centenary-tour/

Family News ...
Please pray for Werner and Anne Pankratz. On July 12, Werner is having surgery to
remove a cancer from his lung.

It is with sadness we announce the passing of Bob Forbes, husband to Elly Forbes.
Brother-in-law to Willy Janzen (Denise), Werner Janzen (Nancy) and Harry Janzen
(Liliana).  Visitation will take place at NUMC Wednesday July 13 from 6-8 pm. 
 Funeral service will be held here at NUMC on Thursday July 14 at 10:30 am.   May
God bring peace to the family in their time of grief.

https://tourmagination.com/tour/cross-canada-russlaender-centenary-tour/


Click here
 To be redirected to online pre-registration

https://onrealm.org/NUMC/PublicRegistrations/Event?linkString=ZTZmZjg0NjItZjM1NS00MGViLTlhODctYWU0YjAwZTZlMTUx


Looking Ahead ...

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/
contact/donate

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday to Friday staff are at
church between 10 am - 2 pm.   
Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors for assistance or to
access the library.  

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.ca/thr
ough-the-doors/

July 17, 2022 
9:00 am     German Worship Service
10:00 am    Worship Service 
10:30 am    Cogeco Broadcast of July 10 Worship Service

In Our Community ...

The GO-VAXX bus is coming to town! 

Make your way onto the mobile vaccine bus for
your 1st, 2nd or booster dose of a COVID-19
vaccine.  

July 12, 10 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.
Bus will be here at NUMC 1775 Niagara Stone
Road. 

Use the link below or call the Provincial Vaccine
Contact center at 1-833-943-3900. Walk-ins are
accepted, while vaccine supplies last.  Bookings
will open up on July 8.



Ontario.ca/vaccinebus
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